

REVISION OF THE SECOND SEMESTER (GRADE 6)

READING

I. Fill in each blank with a right word in the box

factory

new

rubbish

bottles

is

Recycling is using (1) _____ to remake new goods that can be sold again. For example, when you put (2) _____ and cans in the recycling bin, people take them to a (3) _____. In this factory, people reprocess these bottles and cans into many (4) _____ things.

II. Read the email and answer the questions.

Dear Brett,

Thanks for your email. You do lots of sports at school in Canada. I'd love to play ice hockey one day.

We do lots of sports at our school too. We've got a swimming pool at school and our class goes swimming every Wednesday. We also play tennis, volleyball and football, but football in Australia is different from soccer. You can touch the ball with your hands! There are lots of after-school sports clubs in Australia too. I go to a surfing club after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays. We go to the beach and learn how to surf. It's great fun! Can you surf in your country?

Write soon,

Rob

***Questions:**

1. Where does Rob live?

→

2. How often does Rob go swimming?

→

3. Is football in Australia the same as soccer?

→

4. On what days of the week does Rob go to a surfing club?

→

5. Where does Rob go to learn how to surf?

→

III. Fill a suitable word in each gap of the following postcard.

Hi Nick,

Hue is a great city. The (1) _____ is fine. It's sunny all the time. The food is cheap and (2) _____. The (3) _____ here are friendly and hospitable. The hotel where we're staying is small (4) _____ comfortable. Yesterday we visited the historic monuments. Tomorrow we are (5) _____ on a trip along the Huong river.

You must visit the city someday. You'll love it. Bye for now!

Cheers,

Mi

IV. Do the tasks.

1. Complete the dialogue with the words from the box.

have	want	why	camping
by	travel	do	going

Thanh: What are we going to (1) _____ in the vacation?

Mai: Let's go (2) _____

Thanh: We don't (3) _____ a tent. What about (4) _____ to Hue?

Mai: I don't (5) _____ to go to Hue. (6) _____ don't we go to Huong pagoda?

Thanh: That's a good idea. How are we going to (7) _____ ?

Mai: Let's go (8) _____ minibus.

Thanh: Yes, Good idea.

2. Answer the questions.

a. What are Mai and Thanh going to do in the vacation?

→

b. How are they going to travel?

→

V. Read the passage carefully and tick TRUE or FALSE.

My uncle is an engineer. His name is Hung. He is going on vacation this summer. First, he is going to visit Ha Long Bay. He is going to stay in a small hotel near the bay for two days. Then he is going to visit Da Lat for three days. Finally, he is going to visit some friends in Ho Chi Minh City. He is going to stay there for one day. He is going to walk along the Saigon river. He is going to fly home.

	TRUE	FALSE
1. Mr. Hung is going to visit three cities this summer.		
2. He is going to visit Ha Long Bay first, then Ho Chi Minh City, and finally in Da Lat.		
3. He is going to stay in Da Lat for three days.		
4. He is going to travel home by train.		

VI. Read the passage carefully then choose the correct words to fill in the blanks.

favourite

does

plays

or

but

everyday

Miss Loan is our teacher. She teaches us English. She is tall and thin (1) _____ she is not weak. She (2) _____ a lot of sports. Her (3) _____ sport is aerobics. She (4) _____ aerobics three times a week. She likes jogging, too. She jogs in a park near her house (5) _____. In her free time she listens to music (6) _____ watches TV.

VII.Reorder the words to make sentences.

My name is Dick. I always wish to have a motorhome in my life. My motorhome won't need to be big, but it may have everything I need inside.

There will be a sofa and a lovely table in the head of the car. This will be the place for my friends when they visit me. It is like a living room. The biggest part of my motorhome will be the kitchen. It'll be in the middle of the car. There will be some model equipment in the kitchen such as dishwasher, fridge, oven, washing machine.... A small toilet and a shower will be in the kitchen, too. The last part will be my bedroom. It is also my entertainment place. There will be a small bed, a wireless TV, and a hightech computer. It would be fantastic if I had my own motorhome. The best thing about having a motorhome is that I can drive it myself to everywhere which I am interested in.

**Questions:*

1. What kind of the house does the writer wish to have?

→

2. How many parts are there in the house?

→

3. Will this house be big?

→

4. Is the kitchen the biggest part of the house?

→

VIII. Read the passage and choose the correct answer to each question.

When you're using electricity, think about where it comes from and how you can use less to protect the environment. Here are some simple ways to save energy:

• On or Off?

Leaving televisions and computers on standby with the little red light showing still uses up electricity, even though they might look like they're turned off. To stop this you can turn them off.

• Lights out!

Turning lights off when you're not in the room can save a lot of energy.

• Shopping:

Many products are now helping you to reduce your energy use and your parents' energy bills! Check new products for their efficiency grade and rating. Keep an eye out for the 'Energy Efficiency Recommended' logo.

• In the Refrigerator

The fridge is an important part of the kitchen. It keeps food fresh, cool and healthy! But it takes a lot of energy to keep cool, so help it by not leaving the fridge door open or putting hot things inside.

1. *This passage tells you _____.*

- A. how to keep the environment clean
- B. some ways to save energy
- C. some kinds of electrical appliances

2. *When you leave televisions and computers on standby, _____.*

- A. they still use electricity
- B. they are turned off
- C. you can save energy

3. *When you go out of the room, you should _____.*
- A. close the door
 - B. turn on the lights
 - C. switch off the lights
4. *Why should you choose products with the 'Energy Efficiency Recommended' logo?*
- A. Because they use more electricity
 - B. Because they are new products.
 - C. Because they are more economical.
5. *Putting hot things in the fridge _____.*
- A. can save a lot of energy
 - B. is not a good thing to do
 - C. is a quick way to keep cool